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Cairngorms National Park Economic Action Plan 2019-2022
Consultation 26 June to 20 September 2019 - Questions

The Cairngorms Economic Action Plan 2019-2022 will ensure that all relevant organisations in the Park —in the public,
private and third sectors — work together to deliver the economic strategy which is set out in the Cairngorms National
Park Partnership Plan 2017-2022.

() Review of changes in strategic context (see pp9-11)
Are there other significant economic trends, challenges, opportunities or data sources that we should be taking

into account in developing this Action Plan?

Yes. We commend the CNPA on its efforts to date to collate data but believe more is available. For
example, data on rural payments is available which should be able to provide information on investment in
the land alongside that provided through the EU and others for nature conservation projects. Some of this
data could be used to inform new models of countryside management: e.g reporting of grant funding for
forestry fences could form basis for discussion on whether money might not be better spent on reducing
deer numbers. There should also be data available on financial contribution renewables to rural economy.

m Priority themes and actions (see ppl2-17)

Do you support these Actions to deliver the economic strategy as set out in the National Park Partnership Plan?
Please explain why.

Not entirely. There are some good ideas here but we regret that there are no new actions to address the
Climate Emergency, as was raised at the consultation meeting with Scottish Environment Link, iand an
absence of actions relating to land-use. We see huge potential in both our National Parks supporting new
forms of land-use - enabling the sort of ideas and projects that have been developed by organisations like
Reforesting Scotland for example. We also see HIE's failure to engage with stakeholders, co-operate with
the "Glenmore" Strategy or provide a masterplan at Cairn Gorm as challenging the Park's credibility

@ Delivery and monitoring (see p18)

Are these delivery and monitoring arrangements appropriate for the Economic Action Plan? Please explain why.

No! The CNPA needs, we believe, to take a very different approach if its to respond effectively to the
declaration of a Climate Emergency and needs to start a root and branch review of all economic activity in
the National Park which involves people in designing solutions. There is not much point in dedicating much
resource to monitoring a plan which is already in many senses out of date. That is not just the case for
global warming but also Brexit, which if it goes ahead will terminate many of the funding streams with no
alternatives being put in place. Its quite predictable therefore that the CNPA is likely to need to change the
plan in many respects over the next three years and needs to think through a different way of doing this.

Please return this form to us by 5pm, Friday 20 September 2019. Data Protection: Details provided in response to the
Email: economy@cairngorms.co.uk consultation will only be used for purposes associated with
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the CNPA at any time.
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